
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

News Release 
 
 

Russell Bedford International featured in International Accounting Bulletin’s ESG 2024 Supplement  
 

Russell Bedford International is proud to be featured in the International Accounting Bulletin’s ESG 

2024 supplement, highlighting the pressing impact of climate change. 

Our main article explores the significant social, environmental, and economic challenges posed by 

climate change, and how organisations are adopting sustainable practices as business risks like 

natural disasters continue to grow. Industries such as insurance are particularly affected and are 

responding by integrating climate risks into their strategies and investing in sustainable solutions. 

Russell Bedford International emphasises the importance of collaboration and setting clear 

sustainability goals. We encourage firms to incorporate sustainability into their core business 

strategies. Our case study featuring GNL Russell Bedford in Barcelona illustrates how businesses can 

work towards positive social impact through leadership, transparency, and a dedication to 

sustainability. 

Read our main article and case study in the International Accounting Bulletin’s ESG 2024 

supplement. 
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